
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Academic Services 
 
 
Date: October 7, 2020 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 

Subject: Google Enterprise 
 

I would like to request to be placed on the agenda for the Committee of the Whole Meeting on 
October 12 to present information about Google Enterprise. Google has created an upgraded 
platform that will have additional features that are not in the current free version or will be only 
available in the Enterprise version. This will also give our district the ability to interface with 
the Google platform in better ways.  
 
Mr. Klan is getting a quote for 2,500 users, but Google has not responded. He states that the 
quote will be between $50,000 and $60,000 per year for an approximate total of $180,000.00 
for three years. I will bring the quote to the Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday.  


